
 

 
 

 

 
On Wednesday, January 9, 2019 at 6:05 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La 

Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present.  
Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  The 
December minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes.  The 
motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and seconded to approve 
the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  A motion was made and seconded to pay the bills.  The 
motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.  The firemen 
received a matched grant from the Wisconsin DNR for an insert for the Brush truck. The existing 
Crew van that hauls the Kubota will be sold and a trailer is being purchased along with a 
replacement Brush truck to pull it.  The board is organizing a chili supper fundraiser on March 9th 
with the proceeds to go to the firemen.  The books will be audited on February 4th. 

Roads Report:  Roads good.   
Jim Lusk filed with the town clerk a signed petition to close Kammel Coulee Hill.  A motion 

was made and seconded to accept the petition.  The motion carried. 
We reviewed the checklist from Schmitz Inspections and we currently have an inspection 

threshold at $25,000.  A motion was made and seconded to leave the inspection at the current level 
of $25,000.  The motion carried.  There was no update received from James Caulum 

Our next meeting will be Wednesday, February 13, 2019 at 6 pm.  A motion was made and 
seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:4 5 p.m.  

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 

 
 
 
 

 
 


